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Dear parents and carers, 

 

We are holding a Roller Disco at Willowburn Sports and Leisure Centre, Alnwick on 

Saturday 29th October from 5-6pm. With it being close to Halloween, children are 

more than welcome to come along in fancy dress – the spookier the better! 

 

All children (including older siblings and friends) are very welcome. The cost is £3 per 

child, this includes refreshments. The children will need to bring provide their own 

skates / scooters 

 

Please note the PTA will not be responsible for the children; parents/carers must 

remain with their children throughout the session and are welcome to skate too! 

 

Please complete the google form by Wednesday 19th October, so that we have an idea 

of numbers. Payment is through ParentPay.  

 

I do hope you can join us. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Hipsburn PTA 
           

 

Spooky PTA 

Roller Disco 
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